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By Recall Management division at 1:45 pm, Dec 05, 2013

PORSCHE

Telefax

To: Telefax:

Ms. Jennifer Timian 202-366-7882

Office of Defects Investigation

NHTSA

Date: No. of Pgs. {incl. cover)
December 5, 2013 3

From: Department;

Walter J, Lewis Regulatory Affairs
Telephone: Telefax:

{(770) 290-3627 (770) 290-5508

Re:

Supplement Information to Part 573 Report (Porsche Recall AD04/NHTSA Recall 13V-502)

Dear Ms. Timian:
Attached is a copy of a supplemental Part 573 report, which we have sent to Ms. Nancy Lewis today,

Please let me know if you have any questions,

Best regards,



Kelly.Schuler
Received


FORSCHE

December 5. 2013 Porsche Cars North America, Inc.
. 980 Hammond Drive
VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS Site 1000
Atlanta, Georgia 30328
Ms. Nancy Lewis (770) 290-3500 Fax: (770) 290-3700

Associate Administrator for Enforcement

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
Attention: Recall Management Division (NVS-215)
1200 New Jersey Ave,, S.E.

Washington, DC 20590

Subject: Supplemental Information to Part 573 Report
Porsche Recalt ADO4 (NHTSA Recall No. 13V-502)
Dear Ms. Lewis:
Porsche Cars North America, Inc, (“Porsche”), on behalf of Dr. Ing. h.c. F. Porsche AG {“Porsche AG"), wishes

to provide the chronological information regarding Porsche Recall ADO4 (NHTSA Recall No. 13V-502) that was
unavailable at the time of our original submission dated October 9, 2013,

573.6(c}{p) Basis for Defermination

September 11, 201 3: PAG received information
regarding the problem from the
seat supplier.

September 12, 2013, to September 27, 2013:  Technical validation of wiring
harness issue and identification of
affected vehicles.

September 27, 2013: Port blocking action to prevent
delivery of 477 affected vehicles
to dealers from the potts.

September 30, 2013: 379 out of the 477 affected
vehicles were identified at the
ports.

October 2, 2013: 98 (81 U.S. and 17 Canadian)

vehicles identified which left the
ports prior to the Port blocking
action.

Qctober 3, 2013 to October 4, 2013: German holiday and plant closure,




Ms. Nancy Lewis

Supplemental Information to Part 573 Report
December 5, 2013
Page 2 of 2

October 7, 2013: PAG decision for recall of the 98
(81 U.S. and 17 Canadian)
affected vehicles,

October 9, 2013: PCNA notification to NHTSA.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at {770)
290-3627.

Sincerely,

Walter 4. Lewis, Manager
Regulatory Affairs

ce: Jennifer Timian, NHTSA - ODI via facsimile






